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The Greater Atlanta Chapter 
of the Hospice and Palliative Care 

Nurses Association 
presents: 

 

Understanding the CHPN 
Recertification Process;  
Making Sense of ‘HPAR’! 

 

Presenter:   
Petti-Jeanne Sheldon RN CHPN 

Palliative Care Coordinator 
St. Mary’s Health Care System, Athens, GA 
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 Plan to attend this important education opportunity! 

Especially important for nurses! 
 

Tuesday October 4 at 6:15 pm at SouthCare Cremation and Funeral Society 
595 Franklin Road  S.E. Marietta, GA  30067 

 

 6:15  Networking, Registration and Complementary Light Supper  - Cash Bar! 
  Come and Relax and Meet a New Colleague! 

7:00 Presentation:  Understanding the CHPN Recertification Process! 
 

 
Nurses certified in Hospice and Palliative Nursing (CHPN) are now required to renew their certification 
through a process called HPAR.   CHPN HPAR applications must be submitted through an online platform 
called LearningBuilder. This new platform was designed to be user friendly and allow candidates to submit 
their recertification application in a timely fashion with the ease of modern technology.  HPAR through 
Learning Builder offers many enhancements to recertification, streamlining the process beginning with sign 
in, through data entry, and finally to payment submission.  Using a live web connection, Petti-Jeanne will 
walk us through the process, making the recertification process straightforward and clear.  She will show 
us how to navigate the HPAR process step by step, including taking the ‘dread’ out, answer our questions, 
and show us how easy it is to recertify!  
 
Target Audience:  
While all who are involved in hospice and palliative care are welcome, this session will be of most interest 
to nurses working in hospice/palliative care, especially nurses interested in becoming certified as CHPNs 
and those already certified who will eventually need to recertify.  We look forward to seeing you! 
	
  
Continuing	
  Education	
  contact	
  hour	
  credit	
  is	
  available	
  for	
  this	
  presentation	
  to	
  nurses	
  and	
  social	
  workers	
  through	
  CEU	
  Concepts.	
  
Disclosures:	
  Planning	
  Committee	
  members	
  and	
  faculty	
  do	
  not	
  have	
  any	
  conflicts	
  of	
  interest	
  to	
  disclose	
  for	
  this	
  program.	
  
	
  

There	
  is	
  no	
  fee	
  for	
  attending	
  this	
  presentation!	
  	
  Bring	
  a	
  colleague!	
  
	
  

To	
  Register:	
  	
  Visit	
  our	
  website:	
  	
  	
  https://atlhpna.nursingnetwork.com/ 
Questions?	
  	
  Email	
  us	
  at	
  GaHPNA@gmail.com	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  


